
 
 

 
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 
 

Family Classes Term 2 Positive Behaviour Reward 
 

28th June 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
As an end of term reward activity, on Wednesday 4th July, we would like to take the students from FM, 
FL and FV for a BBQ picnic to Spencer Park. 
  
There is no cost for the excursion and students will be walking to and from Spencer Park with the 
teachers. 
 
We will be playing ball games, using the playground, playing on the sand, having a sausage sizzle and, 
weather permitting, fishing. In the event of foul weather, we will have the sausage sizzle at school and 
watch a movie in the classroom.  
 
Please return the permission slip to your child’s teacher by Monday 2nd July if you would like them to 
attend this excursion. 
 
 
 
Craig Morris 
 
 

 

Family Classes Term 2 Positive Behaviour Reward 
(Please return to class teacher by Monday 2nd July) 

 
I give permission for my child __________________________ to participate in the Term 2 Positive Behaviour 
Reward Excursion on Wednesday 4th of July 
 
I understand that I my child will be walking with their teacher to and from Spencer Park and 
participating in ball games, fishing activities and using the playground. 
 
Special needs of my child of which you should be aware are: 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

   
 
  _________________________________        __________________________________________ ________________________ 
   Name (Parent/Caregiver)      Signature (Parent/Caregiver)   Date 


